The authors have addressed my concerns with the original manuscript. In particular, the figures are much
easier to read and the use of more detections better supports the authors claims. | am satisfied that it is ready
for publication with the following minor fixes:

The manuscript contains an empty acknowledgements section and a “TEXT” placeholder under disclaimers.

The Herlofson 1951 reference is not appropriate. It should be the sub-paper as contained in: Lovell, A. C. B., J.
P. M. Prentice, J. G. Porter, R. W. B. Pearse, and N. Herlofson, Meteors, Comets and Meteoric lonization. Nature
160, 76-78 (1947). https://doi.org/10.1038/160076a0



